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Hainford Newsletter 

 
Once again, a warm welcome back to all children and families to Hainford Primary School. It has been 
wonderful to see full classes once again with children full of smiles, laughter and learning.  I would like 
to say thank you for all of the hard work and support that has taken place during ‘home learning’ as it 
has been noticeable how quickly children have readjusted to school.  
We are busy ‘pencilling’ in possible events, clubs and activities for the Summer Term, but please bear 
with us as many will not be able to be confirmed until further government guidance.  
 
Thank you to everyone who continues to keep the school and wider community safe by following all of 
the Covid guidance and school procedures. To make our community even safer: 
 

• Please ensure that only one adult comes to drop off or collects your child on a daily basis. 

• Please ensure that the adult collecting and dropping off sticks closely to the stipulated times.  

• Parents/carers should follow current lockdown requirements regarding congregating after 
school 

 
 

 
Next week, (week beginning 15th March)  Hainford Primary School’s Pupil Fundraising Committee are 
hosting a few events to raise money for Comic Relief.   
 
Red Nose Day is on Friday 19 March and children can come to school in non-school uniform with a 
voluntary contribution of 50p.  
 
You can enter our ‘Design a Red Nose Competition’ with a voluntary contribution of £1. You could 
draw or make your creative idea for a red nose. Post your design or creation on Seesaw or Tapestry. 
The prize for the best design is a set of new books. Runners up will be awarded with some sweet treats. 
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We will also be taking part in CBBC’s Share a Smile Campaign. This doesn’t cost anything! We just want 
to spread some smiles. Take a photo of you pulling a funny face, wearing something silly or doing 
something you love (e.g. gymnastics, artwork, baking, football, gardening…). We’ll put all the photos 
together and share them with the school to make us all smile. 
 
Many thanks, 
The Pupil Fundraising Committee 
 
Prayers for Mothering Sunday from Class 3: 
 
Dear God, 
Please make sure that every day our mums will get all the love that they need and that they gave to us 
for many, many years. 
Thank you for our mothers who have been with us through good and bad. 
Amen 

 
Dear Lord, 
Thank you for all of our amazing mums who have put up with us for all these years, 
And may you give them Hope and support for the future. 
May there be thanks to all mums for their brilliant work that they have completed, especially in helping 
us. 
Amen 
 
Dear Lord, 
Thank you to our mothers for risking their lives for us, 
Paying bills and feeding us and putting a roof over our heads. 
Thank our mothers for forgiving us and showing love and affection. 
Thank them for the support and Hope during lockdown. 
Please guard our mothers from Covid, danger and sorrow. 
Amen 
 

 

                                      Thank you for all your support  
 
 

The ‘Value for Life’ this half-term is: Generosity 
A Christian Perspective on Generosity:  
God’s generosity is best described as ‘grace’, love given freely without limit or conditions. This generosity, once 
experienced and acknowledged by an individual, can in turn release a generous spirit towards others. (Values 
for Life). 

As a school, we will be looking at the concept of giving without seeking any reward. We will explore 
how we can encourage everyone to act with generosity in both their words and actions 
 
If any members of the wider school community can offer any ideas, or wish to celebrate an example 
of your child demonstrating this value at home then please contact Mr Cross.  


